
October 29, 2014 

INDIANA UNIVERSITY 
OFFICE OF IIESt:AIICII AIUIII\ISTIL\TIOI\ 

RADIATION SAl'1riY -INDIANAPOLIS 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Attn: Ms. Cassandra Frazier, Materials Licensing Branch 

Re: Correction to Request for Exemption Letter, Dated March 7, 2014 

Dear Ms. Frazier: 

This letter is to document an incorrect reference to a section of the Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) regulations in the above-named letter. Specifically, in that letter we had 
provided notification in accordance with and requested an exemption from 10 CFR 30.36(d)(3). 
As we discussed in our telephone conversation earlier today, the context of our request obviously 
is in reference to 10 CFR 30.36(d)(4). We had simply misstated the section of the regulations for 
which we were providing notification and requesting an exemption. 

All references to 10 CFR 30.36( d)(3) in the aforementioned letter should correctly read 10 CFR 
30.36(d)(4). Please accept our apologies for any confusion related to this incorrect reference. 
Should you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contactme. 

Sincerely, 

?!~& 
Director of Health Physics 
IUPUJJIUMC Radiation Safety Officer 
Office of Research Administration 

Cc: E. Swank 

541 Clinical Drive- Room 159 Indianapolis, IN 46202-5111 {317) 27 4-4 797 Fax{317)274-2332 



Frazier, Cassandra 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Importance: 

Dear Sandy: 

Richard, Mack L <mrichar@iu.edu> 
Wednesday, October 29, 2014 2:46PM 
Frazier, Cassandra 
Swank, Eric David 
Correction to March 7, 2014 Notification & Request for Exemption Letter 
Regulation Reference Correction Letter.pdf 

High 

Attached please find a letter correcting the reference to a section of the regulations in our March 7, 2014 notification 
and exemption request letter. Should you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 
Mack R. 

Mack L. Richard, MS, CHP 
Director of Health Physics -IU Office of Research Compliance 
Radiation Safety Officer for: 

IU Medical Center/IUPUI 
IU Health (Academic Medical Center- Downtown Campus) 
Eskenazi Hospital 

Phone: (317) 274-0330 
Rad. Safety Office Phone: (317) 274-4797 
Fax: (317) 274-2332 
mrichar@iu.edu 
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